LILONGWE CITY COUNCIL

CHIEF EXECUTIVE

Your Ref: P.O. Box 30396
Lilongwe 3
Qur Ref: 1»CA/PLAN/ADMIN/15 Malawi

Tel : (265) 01 773 144
Fax : (265) 01 770 885

17" January 2014
Mpr Yoichi Ishii, President
Kobe Housing and Urban Development Corporation
Sanpal building 9F,
Kumoi-dori 5-3-1,
Chuo-ku, Kobe City,
Japan 650-0096

Dear Sir,
REGARDING COOPERATION AND SUPPORT FOR “URBAN PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT MIANAGEMENT
PROJECT” ON SUSTAINABLE CITY DEVELOPMENT

I wish to express my heart felt gratitude to Kobe City Government and Kobe Housing and Urban Development
Corporation for its tireless cooperation and support in training our city and ministry officials under “The Project
for Urban Planning and Development Management (Capacity Building} of Lilongwe City” of JICA Technical
Cooperation.

Our six officials came back with fruitful results from “Technical Training Course in Kobe” from 02™ to 13"
December 2013. They reported that received a warm welcome and the training was an eye-opener and very
beneficial. They plan to sensitise our stakeholders in the knowledge gained in order to build consensus on how
best to adapt some of the Japanese urban planning and developments concepts to our situation.

| would also like to express my appreciation for the delegation of experts from your City Government and KHUDC
lead by Urban Management Advisor Mr Keigo Hamada which visited us three times since August 2012. They have
been very supportive and dedicated to our cause.

| am aware that this year the delegation of experts is going to visit us a few more times and also that our
members of staff will have another phase of training course in your city. We are eagerly looking forward with a lot
of hope that we would be able to develop Lilongwe as the Capital City of Malawi with your cordial support in the
near future.

In conclusion, it would be highly appreciated if you would kindly come forward and extend the necessary
cooperation and support for Lilongwe City and Republic of Malawi in order to ensure “Better Living Standard for
its citizens” as well as “Sustainable/Planned Urban Development” in Malawi
Yours respectfully
i

i _:":‘Y“""'/ LA
Richard C.Z Hara
Chief executive

ALL CORRESPONDENCE TO BE ADDRESSED TO THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE -
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